
Many of you shared how much you enjoyed 
the recent performance by Matt Gurley 
(whose photo is in our Moments Captured 
section) and we couldn’t agree more! His 
music has been a highlight for many, and 
we’re happy to hear many of you are 
looking forward to his return. We hope to 
have him back in the new year to perform! 

As we wrap up the final month of the year, 
we’d like to take a moment to wish all of 

our residents and family members a joyful and peaceful holiday 
season.  Thank you for being such an important part of our 
community and for making this year so special.    

We hope you will enjoy a special holiday meal with us on 
Thursday, December 12th. After the buffet dinner, we will 
enjoy listening to a holiday favorite, the Victorian Carolers.  

“It’s not how much we give but how much love we put into 
giving.” –Mother Theresa 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Carolyn Driscoll, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

• Karen Y., December 1st  

• Judy, December 12th  

• David, December 12th  

• Elizabeth, December 17th  

• Dee, December 9th  

• Stephanie, December 20th  

Allan has lived at The Sequoia since April 
and says that he enjoys all the staff, as 
they are very friendly. Allan says since 
moving here, he has gained a sense of 
security and feels safe and well taken 
care of.  He enjoys all the live 
entertainment The Sequoia offers and 
looks forward to seeing who comes to 
play next. Allan grew up in San Diego and 
was in the Coast Guard Reserve for over 
20 years! He was also a middle school 
special education teacher for most of his 
career.  

Allan  

Maria has worked at The Sequoia for six 
years now! She says she enjoys helping 
the residents daily. She always greets 
our residents with a smile and lends a 
helping hand to the kitchen staff when 
it’s needed. Maria is a mother to three 
daughters and grandmother to six 
grandchildren! In her free time, she 
enjoys going shopping.  
Thank you for all you do at our 
community, Maria! 

Maria, Dining Services Aide  

Veteran’s Day 

Recognition: Boy 

Scout Troop 48 

came to help honor 

our veteran 

residents by 

performing a flag 

ceremony during 

our pinning 

ceremony with 

Envision Hospice last 

month.  

Blankets for a Cause (Bottom Right and Cover): Karon, Jane, 

and Cathy are seen here making tie blankets to donate to a local 

charity during our Winter Warm-Up event in January!  

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

Friends and Family  
Holiday Dinner 12/12  
from 4:30- 6 PM  
 
Welcome Friends Happy 
Hour 12/20  
from 3:15-5 PM      
 
Resident Council 
Meeting 12/26 at 2 PM 
 
Entertainment 

Pianist Alan Zaboski  
12/3 at 3 PM 
 
Readers Theater  
12/6 at 3 PM 
 
Holiday Jammers  
12/7 at 1 PM 
 
Tom Mull, Ukulele Man 
12/10 at 3 PM  
 
Guitarist Joe Lawn  12/17  
at 3 PM 
 


